Registration Process for the Leadership Studio

General information:

The Leadership Studio will begin on Thursday, October 1 at 8:00 sharp.

Cost for each student is \$120. We are encouraging churches to cover this cost for their students as a show of support and encouragement..

**Cost for Mentor/Coach participation in the Studio- will be free for first time mentor/ coaches. Mentor/coaches who have participated in a previous Studio experience will be required to pay \$120. Again, we are encouraging churches to cover this cost for their students as a show of support and encouragement..

The registration form can be found online at www.trilliumfallretreat.com/leadership/

Registration and payment must be sent together to Lesli van Milligen 393 Starwood Dr Guelph Ontario N1E 7A3 in order to be processed. Cheques are to be made out to Classis Huron with Leadership Studio in the memo line.

1. Decide if you are willing and able to be a mentor/Coach.

- We have room for 8 mentors for this season.
- If you are unable to be a mentor contact your nearest neighbouring church to see if you can combine and set up a mentoring community together.
- We will be giving first priority to complete mentor groups (1 adult to 4 youth who will commit to meet together over the next year.)
- Mentors and mentees must be registered together as a group. If, you are sending students who will be mentored by a mentor from last year, please indicate this on your registration sheet.

2. Choose your youth.

We have room for 32 youth- depending on the size of your youth group, you may do this
via conversation with youth who you already know have leadership gifts and a
willingness to grow in those gifts OR you may want to use an application form where the
student will identify his or her leadership gifts, areas where they are already being used
and desires for growth in these gifts.

3. Register online AND send in hard copy of your registration form.

- Send the group registration form along with a cheque by August 28, 2015
- Registration and payment must be sent together to Lesli van Milligen 393 Starwood Dr Guelph Ontario N1E 7A3

- Again, priority will be given to complete mentor groups.
- Slots will be filled on a first come first served basis.

If, there is space after the registration deadline for smaller groups, we will let you know immediately.

4. Questions? Feel free to phone me at 519-265-3979 or email me, leslilynne@gmail.com

Blessings in your ministries, Lesli van Milligen for the Classis Huron Youth Ministry Team